

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE March 28, 2018

CONTACT: Mark Enders, Watershed Program Manager
550 Landa Street
New Braunfels, TX 78130
menders@nbtexas.org
830-221-4369

Second Urban Wildlife Management Workshop on April 11th

New Braunfels, TX – The City of New Braunfels, in collaboration with the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department (TPWD), is hosting a second workshop regarding urban wildlife management. The workshop is open to the general public and will be held at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 11th at New Braunfels City Hall, located at 550 Landa Street in New Braunfels.

"An urban wildlife workshop was held on February 28th at which City and TPWD staff presented information on observed negative impacts in our community related to urban wildlife," said Mark Enders, Watershed Program Manager. "Public input was gathered at the February 28th meeting and an online survey was launched to solicit additional feedback from the community on the subject."

For those unable to attend the first workshop, video of that February 28th meeting is available at www.nbtexas.org/UrbanWildlifeWorkshop. The presentation slides from the initial meeting are also available at www.nbtexas.org/UrbanWildlife1.

The April 11th workshop is a follow-up to the February 28th meeting. City staff will present the results of the urban wildlife surveys and TPWD will outline potential wildlife management strategies for addressing the overabundant of urban wildlife within the City. The workshop will also feature a real-time survey that will allow attendees to provide feedback on urban wildlife issues and potential management strategies.

"We encourage the public to get involved by becoming informed and being a part of developing solutions to this issue," Mr. Enders said.

For more information on the workshop, call 830-221-4639 or email menders@nbtexas.org.